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Dear Congregation  

 

For spring break, we had the pleasure of taking 25 students from West Chester down to Panama 

City Beach, Florida. This is a conference where students learn how to share their faith and then go 

out to the beaches to start conversations with college students who are down there for the week. It 

was a joy to walk alongside students as they learned to share their faith and then accompany them 

on the beaches to proclaim the gospel. Each time, before walking out on the beaches, we would 

gather and pray for boldness. In a sense, it felt similar to the early church who was continually      

engaged in prayer and living missionally to proclaim the gospel. 

Students learning how to share the gospel with the KGP (Knowing God Personally) booklet! 



One of the highlights of the trip came when I went out on the beaches with a freshman student at 

West Chester named Michael. We saw a group of 7 or 8 guys and decided to approach them to try 

and start a spiritual conversation. All of them but one said no to our offer, and the one who said yes 

was buried up to his neck in sand. We then proceeded to spend the next 30 or 40 minutes asking 

him questions about his faith and beliefs, and got an opportunity to share the gospel as well! 

 

As we have returned from Panama City Beach, it has been amazing to see how that week trans-

formed many of the students to live missionally when they returned. Last week during our time of ini-

tiative evangelism on campus, we were joined by several students who were excited to proclaim the 

gospel to their fellow students! My hope and prayer is that this trip serves as a catalyst for them to 

be lifelong, disciple-making Christians who preach the gospel. 

 

I wanted update you with exciting news concerning next year, I will be staying in West Chester to 

serve with Cru for another year! This year has been a joy to minister to college students and I am 

grateful that God has allowed me to stay here for another year. I will be reaching out to you over the 

next few months to see if you desire to continue in ministry partnership! 

 

                          

 

  Prayers & Praises  

 

                1) Pray for the students who were down at the PCB spring break trip that  

                      they will continue to be bold in the Spirit to share their faith. 

                2) Pray for the many people who heard the gospel down in PCB. 

                3) Praise God for those who received Christ as their Lord and Savior in Panama City! 

                 4) Pray for the end of the semester, for strength and endurance year! 

One of our many 
stops on the 21 hour 
van ride back home! 

Time of prayer and worship 

during the week.   

Though the beaches  
weren't as populated as  
usual, there were still  
many students! 












